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I strongly support prohibiting the use of leaded fuel at race tracks in cities. Leaded 

fuel poses health risks to the public, especially in urban environments where 

exposure is more concentrated. Removing it will reduce harmful emissions, protect 

the environment, and promote safer, healthier communities. I'm personally not 

involved in the racing community, but I'm honestly surprised this wasn't already 

prohibited. 


